
Support for National Popular Vote 
 
I am delighted that the House Rules Committee will be taking up Oregon's participation in the NPV 
compact today. 
 
As Oregon's population shifts to greater concentrations in Multnomah County, it seems that it's likely to 
become one of those states that is no longer a swing state. The result will be scant attention in 
upcoming presidential elections, and no representation in presidential elections for those Oregon voters 
who do not win the competition for all the state's electoral college votes.  The National Popular Vote is a 
pragmatic way of fixing a broken system and assuring that every vote in this country is counted 
equally.  The Oregon House has passed NPV four times.  Let the fifth time be the charm! 
Thank you all for reading. 
Jane Hunter 
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